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71, Fenchurch Street, I ondon, B.C =

Telegrams : Committee, Fen. London Telephone : ROYal 3551 (6 Lines)

9th November, 1955,

Dear Sir,
hlassn(ﬁ) :
. I duly received your letter of the 5th
_ 4instent regarding the delay which hes occurred in
1RJIS reporting the cases of the new tankers "IPHIGENIA"
and "IRIDINAY, Your difficulties are appreciated
and your explanation has been accepted.

In future cases, however, if there is
likely to be eny delay beyond that visuallsed in
cipcular 2001 we shall expect an interin explanation
of the position.

: These two cases are further complicated
by the fact that we have now received a letiter from
the Owners asking for wilthdrawal of the Soclety's
classification which,of course, cannot be assigned
until your reports have been received and checked.

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
mlassification Committee

P. Fondeur, Esq.,
MARSEILLES.
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